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Hello!   

It feels like it has been quiet this week, after 

the excitement of last. However, Year 2 have 

been learning how to ride scooters safely with a 

workshop from For2feet and the Early Years 

welcomed new children and parents over  four 

evenings, at Stay and Play events. Some of the 

children look like they could start today! And 

some magical painting appeared outside the early 

years – can you guess what it will be? 

There are a busy few weeks to come: 

Sports Days next week 

Monday  1 & 2 

Tuesday 3 & 4 

Wednesday 5 & 6 

Thursday Nursery & Reception classes 

As we said last week, we cannot have parent 

spectators due to Covid-19.  

Seaside Trips 

6th July Years 5 & 6 

12th July Years 1 & 2 

15th July Years 3 & 4 

16th July Nursery & Reception classes 

 

Children will be meeting their new teacher and 

team on the 9th July for a couple of hours in the 

morning.  

 With cases of Covid-19 increasing and 

many local schools having to close bubbles, please 

can I remind parents to keep following guidelines 

around mixing and social distancing. Also, if your 

child has symptoms, which seem now to include a 

runny nose, headache and stomach pains, as well 

as the high temperature and cough, please keep 

them off school and get a test. Let’s try to keep 

bubbles open for the next two weeks! 

Have a happy weekend, 

Sharon  

PTA Annual General Meeting 
Please come to the PTA’s annual general 
meeting on Friday 9 th July at 9am.  We will 
meet in the Learn Play Create space outside 
the school or in the outdoor classroom if it is 
raining. 
 We need to elect new members to 
the committee and report back to you about 
what the PTA has achieved in this very 
strange year, so please come along to the 
meeting. 
 All parents are automatically 
members of the PTA but we elect a 
committee every year to take charge of 
events and planning: the attached leaflet 
gives more information about the different 
roles so please consider taking one of them 
on this year. To have a chat about what 
might be involved contact Michelle or Robin 
on ptachisenhale@gmail.com or Ruth on 
info@chisenhale.towerhamlets.sch.uk  
 
You can still buy Summer raffle tickets over 
the weekend via Parentpay, or 
at https://justgiving.com/campaign/chisenhal
esummerraffle or email 
ptachisenhale@gmail.com. 

 

The following children will be 

receiving a praise postcard  

this week:  

Sprouts – Esme and Rhys 

Broccoli – Zahid and Riona 

Curly Kale – Jaoyad and Nithya 

Beetroot – Romy and Kason 

Basil – Kaiyed and Luna 

Thyme – Zayden and Byron 

Mint –  Ruby and Ralphie 

Lavender – Maariya and Frankii 

Cherry – Alex and Lola 

Rowan – Zara and Hamza 

Oak – Aaryan and Umair 

Willow – Kailani and Rumi 
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